
FORTH PORTS LIMITED 

 

NtM No 28 of 2024   1st April 2024 

 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Fidra Light – Firth of Forth 

 

Mariners are advised that Fidra Light Fl(4)W30s (56° 04.39N 002° 47.12W) is to be considered 

unreliable until further notice. (See below chartlet) 

 

Status of Previously Published Notices: 

No 73 of 2021 remains in force 
Nos 08, 09, 22, and  89 of 2023 remain in force 
Nos 01, 13 ,17 and 25 of 2024 remain in force  
 

Issued by: 

Michael Gibson 
Assistant Marine Manager – Leith, Newhaven & Granton. 

 


